
Ref: TDC/Nt/01/2024 

Date:12/01/2024  

 

HOLIDAY  NOTICE 

 

It is hereby inform to all the students of Tamulpur Degree 

College that the College will remain closed from 13th 

January/2024 to 27th January/ 2024 for Winter Vacation. 

            The college will reopen from 28th /January 2024. 

 

 
 

 

 

 


